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New Jersey Partner Breaks Down NJ’s Temporary Workers’ Bill
of Rights
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In a bylined article published in the New Jersey Law Journal, Alba Aviles provides an overview of

New Jersey’s Temporary Workers’ Bill of Rights a year after its signing and addresses questions left

unanswered by the bill.

To read the article visit the New Jersey Law Journal (subscription required).
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